
13. CORRESPONDENCE

CHRISTCHURCH ARCHERY CLUB BUILDING EXTENSIONS

A letter was received from Neroli Fairhall, Christchurch Archery Club, requesting
funding towards building extensions costs as outlined by Mr Bill Skews in clause
1.3 of this report.  The Board resolved to allocate $5,000 to the Christchurch
Archery Club for its building extensions.


